
 
BROKEN HILL MOUNTAIN BIKE CLUB 

Heritage Trail Track 
18 October 2009  

The early start obviously caught a few riders out; because the event on Sunday had a mere 
14 riders take to the start line.  Conditions were fine and brisk, with a slight breeze. 
Junior females had Casey riding by her lonesome on the short course, on a fancy borrowed 
bike.  She completed her solo lap in a very respectable time to take the 100 points. 
Junior males also had only the one rider, and Corey continued to mix it with the big boys, 
taking on Cec and Richard to post a very good race time.Ladies had only Shelley to contest 
the event, and she completed her lonely two laps to take first in her category.  A bit of training 
certainly wouldn’t go astray! 
 
Sport Men had some very interesting tussles, with just over five minutes separating the field 
of 6 riders.  Tas led for the first lap, over Les and David, but David has continued to improve 
with every event, and was able to take the lead and the win.  Barney was able to pump out 
consistent lap times to hold off Richard, who was in a battle with Cec, until Cec had to pull out 
after the first lap. 
  
Senior Men started with some controversy after a formal complaint was lodged because an 
un-named rider tried to take advantage of a rolling start.  This obviously had a psychological 
effect on the rest of the field, because the un-named rider was also able to hold off the field 
and take first place!   There wasn’t much separating this field and there were no changes in 
positions throughout the race, with Jason holding on to second, and David securing third.  
Barry proved he still has what it takes, and was able to hold off Heppy for fourth. 

 
The final event for the year will be a twilight race at the Golf Club track on Saturday 7th of 
November.  Registration is at 5.30pm for a 6pm start.  Riders are reminded to park in the dirt 
car park, (to the left of the main car park), and will not be permitted to drive up behind the 
Club House.  
  
This event will be followed by the brief AGM and end of year presentations, upstairs in the 
function rooms.  The Club will host dinner and drinks, with members catered for, and family 
members and friends most welcome for a donation to the Club. Please RSVP to Shelley on 
80887050 by Friday 30th October. 
 
For any further information see the Club website www.bhmtb.asn.au or phone Richard Walker on 
0409 578 824. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.bhmtb.asn.au/


RESULTS: 
 
JUNIORS’               lap1        lap2           lap3       Place 
Girls 
Casey Fraser              30.01    -            -             1st 
 
Boys  
Corey Sammut  20.29  45.44  -  1st 
 
WOMEN 
Shelley Clarke  22.44  48.11  -  1st 
 
SPORT MEN 
David Stephenson 18.53  37.56  57.08   1st 
Tasman Johnston 18.36  38.18  57.29   2nd 
Les Borchard  18.40  38.33  57.41   3rd  
Barney Stevens  19.39  40.24  1.01.54  4  
Richard Walker  20.07  41.23  1.02.30  5  
Cec Fraser  20.20  -  -  
   
 
SENIOR MEN 
Benny Goodman 17.03  34.33  52.00   1st 
Jason Lyall  17.10  34.45  52.13   2nd 
David Lyle  17.26  35.09  53.01   3rd 
Tony Hepburn  18.34  37.46  56.59   4 

 


